
Warble News 30 December 2010 

 

 

Season compliments to all and a health update on some choir members. 

 

 

From Graeme Trompf 

 

David Lazarus has spent Christmas in hospital with eye, leg and chest 

infections.  He is in Room 2 of Ward 6B at Woden and is 

understandably a bit down.  David has always enjoyed the friendships 

within the choir and would love visitors – even though communication 

can be a frustration for all involved. 

 

One thing that may help overcome the communication problem is 

singing.  David would love for small groups to go in and just sing a 

few songs together – perhaps in the patient lounge of the Ward.  If 

you are interested give Graeme Trompf a call on 0411 090039 or 6231 

6911. 

 

From Mike Rice 

 

Updates on Whiskers & John Prout 

 

All will be pleased to learn that both John and Whiskers are home 

from hospital and in “recovery” mode.  Both request that we “hold all 

calls” for the time being. 

 

See you all upon resumption at the Canberra Services Club on Tuesday 

18th January, 6.45pm for 7.00pm start, finishing at 9.15pm with no 

bar facilities available afterwards. 


